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UNC Notice of Non Implementation 

0738 – Incremental NTS Entry Capacity Surrender 

 

 

 

Date:  19 March 2021 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Please note that Ofgem has decided to reject Modification 0738.  

The decision letter provided by Ofgem, together with the Final Modification Reports, are 
at: https://www.gasgovernance.co.uk/0738. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Hailes 
Modification Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 288 2107 
Email: enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk 

 

UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: www.gasgovernance.co.uk 
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